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We will celebrate the end of the season of Epiphany and the beginning of Lent with a pancake feast 
following worship on Sunday, February 23rd. The day before Ash Wednesday is called Shrove 

Tuesday, or more popularly known by the French term Mardi 
Gras, meaning "Fat Tuesday,ò a contrast to the fasting during 
Lent. It is also known as Shrovetide ("shrove" is an Old English 
word meaning "to repent"). The entire three day period has now 
come to be known in many areas as Mardi Gras. During this 
Shrovetide, people partied and ate up all the fatty foods which 
were forbidden during the 40 days of Lent. Fat Tuesday was 
named from the custom of eating meat, eggs, fat, and milk. Often 
pancakes were the meal of the day, so people could consume 
much of the soon-to-be-    

forbidden food. Many churches now observe Mardi Gras with a 
pancake meal, eating together as a community before the   
symbolic fasting of Lent begins. 

There will be pancake races, mask-making, coloring Alleluia 
banners, and burning the palms from Palm Sunday 2019 for 
our Ash Wednesday service. 

NEEDED: a couple egg casserole dishes; fruit platters; pancake flippers; and help in the kitchen.     
If you are able to help with the festivities, talk to Pastor Cathy.  

Join us for a meditative service at 7 p.m. to receive the imposition 
of ashes. In the ritual of Ash Wednesday, which begins the Lenten journey 
through the desert, we receive a cross-shaped smudge on our forehead. 
The ashen sign reminds us that we are dust, and to dust we will return. 

We begin this journey marked with ashes, the sign of our mortality. 
In remembering that we will die, we are called to remember God who is 
the source of our life. The season of Lent invites us into wilderness places 
where we remember what is most essential to us. 

As we prepare for our 40-day journey of Lent, we ñturn aroundò (the root 
meaning of the word ñrepentò) from the distractions of daily noise and    
focus our attention on listening in a deeper way.  
 

Shrove Tuesday / Mardi Gras Celebration  
on Sunday, February 23 

Ash Wednesday Service 
February 26 at 7 pm 
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Well, it's happened again.  In a miracle of democracy, a peaceful transition of power has occurred, and UCUP 
has a new President.  (I assume; it's about 4 days before the Annual Meeting as I write this, but Iôm not      
planning a coup, so we should be fine).  I wanted to write one last brief reflection to thank you all again for the 
amazing place this is, and people you are. The January newsletter article, and the President's Report for the 
2020 Annual Report, contain my reflections on the work for the past year, and my thoughts on the future     
challenges we face, so I won't rehash those here.  
  
Youôre welcome. 
  
Instead, I want to express my profound thanks to the people of this            
congregation.  Pastor Cathy has mentioned on multiple occasions that one of 
the things that makes UCUP so distinctive among churches is the remarkably 
high percentage of those who attend services who are also actively            
participating in the church ministry, whether through leadership positions, work 
on committees, helping with worship, singing in the choir or the myriad other 
roles and tasks that come with an active, vibrant church.  Not to mention the 
high percentage of people who are doing more than one of those things. We 
may be small, but we are mightyé and even more, we are ENGAGED! That 
also means that there have been, and are, so many people who say "yes" 
when those in charge of asking people to do things have to ask. In addition to 
appreciating how that makes UCUP feel, it also makes it much easier on introverts like me who hate asking 
anyone to do anything, but end up having to anyway.  Thank you all for making what could have been (and, at 
times, was) a hard job much easier! Please, keep it up. Give things a try. Share your ideas. Check out a new 
committee. Come to an event. Take the risk, and reap the reward. That's what makes this community the 
amazing place it is. And it makes the work of the next President and Board SO much easier! 
  
In peace, and a bit more rest, 
Chris Berry 
Plain Old Member of the Congregation 

A Golden New Year, Golden Opportunities 

The start of a new program year in the church is a time to not only celebrate 
the past -- in this case, 50 years in the life of United Church in University 
Place -- but also, to celebrate the opportunities that a new year brings. In 
this, our golden year, the opportunities are golden! 

As new church officers assume their roles and committees gather in monthly 
meetings, this is a great time to explore your interests and live out your faith 
through participation in a committee, your worship and fellowship team, or special events and programs such 
as the Lenten Study series and Faith Action Network legislative events.  

When making the choice to join a committee or sign up for a study program, there's always that moment of 
hesitation when the classic questions arise:  "Do I really have time? Do I want to make a commitment? Do I 
really want to go to meetings?" The good news is, in most cases, the committee work doesn't take that much 
time and the meetings can actually be fun and a great chance to learn more about the programs of the 
church. What's more, in my experience, the time is well-spent and the work of our church is enriching and  
rewarding.  

Several of our committees, including Congregational Care, Peace and Justice, Greening Movement, Faith and 
Spiritual Growth, Communications, Facilities, and Worship and Adornment, are gearing up for the new year 
and welcoming new committee members. Whether you are new to the church or looking to make a change in 
your committee involvement, now is the time! Seize your golden opportunity and help our church be a        
welcoming and impactful presence through hospitality, outreach in the wider community, education, prayer, 
and care for one another.  I look forward to serving with you! 
 
Marilyn Thompson 
Incoming President 
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 LENT WORSHIP SERIES & LENT STUDY - ENTERING THE PASSION 

  
Join us during the season of Lent, both in worship and in study, as we    
focus on the main events of Holy Week, from Jesusô  triumphal entry into 
Jerusalem, to the Garden of Gethsemane from a uniquely Jewish point of 
view brought to us by Dr. Amy-Jill Levine in her book Entering the Passion 
of Jesus: A Beginnerôs Guide to Holy Week. Dr. Levine is an internationally 
renowned scholar and author. She is Professor of New Testament and 
Jewish Studies at Vanderbilt Divinity School. She uses her knowledge of 
the Hebrew language and the Jewish scriptures and traditions to help us to 
pay attention and re-frame some of the ways we may have thought about 
Holy Week. She brings Jewish history, culture and experience into the    
retelling of the events of Passion Week and in terms of radical risk makes 
clear how radical the call of Christ is. 
  
Dr. Levine compares the 40 days of Lent to the 10 days between Rosh 
HaShanah (Jewish New Year) and Yom Kippur (Day of Atonement) when 
Jews examine their consciences and make amends for the sins committed 
in the past year. The idea, as with Lent, is to reflect and repent, to become a better, more caring, 
more compassionate, person as we respond to ethical and spiritual questions. 
  
The events which take place during the last week of Jesusô life often donôt receive enough time in our 
worship and study. Throughout the six weeks of Lent we will attempt to put ourselves in the picture, 
thereby ñEntering the Passion of Jesus.ò How might taking a closer look at the ancient story open us 
to deeper conviction for our role as faithful Christians in its ongoing message? 
  
February 26, 7 pm - Ash Wednesday: Lent begins 
 
March 1, 10 am worship - 1st Sunday of Lent: Jerusalem: Risking Reputation 
         March 4, 6-8 pm - Lent study: Jerusalem: Risking Reputation 
 
March 8, 10 am worship - 2nd Sunday of Lent: The Temple: Risking Righteous Anger 
         March 11, 6-8 pm - Lent Study: Risking Righteous Anger 
 
March 15, 10 am worship - 3rd Sunday of Lent: Teachings: Risking Challenge 
         March 18, 6-8 pm  - Lent Study: Teachings: Risking Challenge 
 
March 22, 10 am worship - 4th Sunday of Lent: The First Dinner: Risking Rejection 
         March 25, 6-8 pm - Lent Study: The First Dinner: Risking Rejection 
 
March 29, 10 worship - 5th Sunday of Lent: The Last Supper: Risking the Loss of Friends 
         April 1, 6-8 pm - Lent Study: The Last Supper: Risking the Loss of Friends 
 
April 5, 10 am - 6th Sunday of Lent: Gethsemane: Risking Temptation 
         April 8 - 6:30 pm - Maundy Thursday service 
 
April 12, EASTER 
  

Our Lent study (Wednesday evenings from 6-8pm) will offer an opportunity to discuss in a meaningful 
way what was presented during Sunday worship. We will share in a simple meal, followed by the 
study.  
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Pastor Cathy with District  
Superintendent Derek Nakano at 

our Annual Meeting 

 

 

wƻƎŜǊ .ŀƭŎƻƳ  

¢ƘŜ ǎƻƴ ƻŦ ŀ .ŀǇǝǎǘ ŦŀǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŀ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ ƳƻǘƘŜǊΣ ƎǊŜǿ ǳǇ 
ƛƴ {ŜŀǧƭŜΦ IŜ ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ IŀǾŜǊŦƻǊŘ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜΣ ŀ ǎƳŀƭƭ vǳŀƪŜǊ  
ƛƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ tƘƛƭŀŘŜƭǇƘƛŀΣ ƎǊŀŘǳŀǝƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ .Φ!Φ ƛƴ   
IƛǎǘƻǊȅ ƛƴ мфунΦ IŜ ŀƭǎƻ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ŀƴ aΦ5ƛǾΦ ŦǊƻƳ tŀŎƛŬŎ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŦ wŜƭƛƎƛƻƴ ƛƴ .ŜǊƪŜƭŜȅΣ /!Σ ƛƴ мффоΦ IŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ 
ǎŀƭŜǎƳŀƴΣ ŀƴ !ƳŜǊƛŎŀƴ .ŀǇǝǎǘ ǇŀǎǘƻǊ ƻŦ ǘǿƻ ŎƻƴƎǊŜƎŀǝƻƴǎΣ 
ŀƴŘ Ƙŀǎ ǿƻǊƪŜŘ ƛƴ ŜƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ  ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ му ȅŜŀǊǎΣ Ƴƻǎǘ 
ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ {ƻǳǘƘ YƛǘǎŀǇ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΦ  Iƛǎ ƘƻōōƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ 
ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ƘƛǎǘƻǊȅΣ ŎŀǊǘƻƻƴƛƴƎΣ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ŎǊƻǎǎǿƻǊŘ ǇǳȊȊƭŜǎΣ 
ŀŎǝƴƎΣ ŀƴŘ ƘǳƳƻǊ ǿǊƛǝƴƎΦ wƻƎŜǊ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ƳŀǊǊƛŜŘ ǘƻ [ŀǳǊŀ 
.ŀƭŎƻƳ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƳƻǎǘ ос ȅŜŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǳŘ ŦŀǘƘŜǊ ƻŦ ¢ƛƳ  
.ŀƭŎƻƳΦ 

 

 Epiphany Spiral 

Thanks to your generous    

donations, UCUP sent a total 

of $2,065 split evenly between 

UCC and UMC Disaster Relief 

Funds.   

Thank you for helping to 

change lives.  


